
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 06.07.2022. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
WEDNESDAY 13 JULY 2022 – STAFF TRAINING DAY 
 
We have arranged a whole staff training day on Wednesday 13 July 2022.  School will be 
closed and staff will not be available. 
 
WEDNESDAY 13 JULY 2022 - PARENTS’ OPEN AFTERNOON 
 
After the whole staff training day, we will be having our Parents’ Open Afternoon between 
2.30pm and 4.00pm.  This is a useful opportunity to share information about your child 
with the staff and discuss their progress over the last year.  You will receive an End of 
Year Report on your child before this date. 
 
As usual, we are operating an appointment system.  If you wish to attend, please complete 
the form below and return it to school with your child as soon as possible.  Please 
remember, the appointments are on a first come first served basis. 
 
If you are able to arrange child support with a family member/friend this would be 
appreciated.  We are only able to offer a limited number of staff for child support during 
the appointment times.   
 
You will receive a letter confirming your appointment time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 
 
  
 
I will be attending the Parents’ Open Afternoon on Wednesday 13 July 2022 and would 
like to book in for the following time:- 
 
Please tick box. 
 

2.30 2.40 2.50 3.00 3.10 3.20 3.30 3.40 3.50 4.00 

          

 
If there are difficulties in matching your appointment we may need to contact you to try 
and re-arrange the time. We apologise for any inconvenience this might cause. 

 
Signed    
 
Parent/guardian of     
 
Contact Telephone Number(s)     
 

 


